
SOLID WASTE ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

2010 MINUTES 

 
November 18, 2010 
Attendance: P. Margolin, G. Moretti, M. Srugis, D. Limoli 
 
Agenda 
Housekeeping Issues (10) 
            Acceptance of minutes 
            Milk carton recycling status 
            Review of annual report 
            Plans for Drop Off Center renovation and communication 
Allied Waste assessment of pick up issues (5) 
Goals for 2011 (15) 
Littering in town – forming a subcommittee (30) 
            (Neighborhood signage, residents’ role, business’ role, SWAC role) 
            State litter programs 
Town-business recycling partnerships (10) 

Recycling newsletter options (10) 
            Gotbooks revenues 
            Vendor 
            Qtrly column 
BL2011 planning (10) 

 
 Abbreviated meeting due to light turnout 
 Minutes and Annual Committee report was accepted, with edits 
 Committee agreed to 2011 goals 
 Paul to talk to Londonderry Times about Gail doing a Green column 
 Gail reported South School PTA did put a Gotbooks container in place at corner of 

Mammoth and 102. We will look into siting a container at the new North fire station 
 Gail to look into “commingled waste/recycling” operation in Charlottesville, Va. 
 Donna to get or lend 4 clear-stream frames for LAFA fields 
 Could Dave use same at West Rd. for soccer games? 
 Donna reported Derry has agreed to accept Londonderry drop off items, for the same fees 

they charge Derry residents. This will need publicity. 
 Donna explained that all but one of the sandwich signs the DPW has were purchased by the 

DPW. All but one of the original 4-5 BL signs has been lost, likely by the volunteer road 
crews in 2008. We will borrow the DPW signs for BL2011, and hold the road crews 
accountable. 

 A new environmental engineer has been hired. 
 Meeting time: 6:35 to 8:10 

 


